
TLC Foundation Grant                                                                              February 2016 

Earlier this fall the Emmett Public School Foundation received a generous grant from the 
TLC Foundation, based in Boise, for the Emmett School District.  This $50,000 grant was 
dedicated to enhancing fine arts education in our district.   

Two of the projects from this grant have been completed and are in use presently in our 
schools.  Pictured are the Percussion Pups from Carberry Elementary under the direction of 
Cindy Barrie.  These students are enjoying new Orff instruments consisting of xylophones 
and  glockenspiels recently purchased from the TLC Grant monies.  The Carberry 
Percussion Pups are preparing for their Black Light Show on March 4th at 6:00 PM in the 
Carberry gym.  The second project is displayed in the second photo where the EHS Choir, 
under the direction of Leah Evans, is practicing on their new risers also funded through the 
TLC Grant. Several more music and art programs will be financially possible through this 
generous donation and will be featured as they are completed.   

The Emmett Public School Foundation and the Emmett School District are very appreciative 
to the TLC Grant donors and all those that donate to support our local schools.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



TLC Foundation Grant                                                                                                              April 2016 

 

The third portion of the TLC Grant is now in place with the installation of a new kiln for the art 
department at Emmett High School.   

The TLC grant was awarded to the Emmett School District through the Emmett Public School 
Foundation and is being used to enhance the arts throughout the district.  This kiln joins the 
other two completed projects of new Orff Instruments for the elementary students and new 
choral risers for the high school.   

Shown here with the students and the new kiln are Rick Johnston, Emmett Public School 
Foundation President and Ann Nipper, Visual Arts Teacher.  The Emmett Public School 
Foundation would again like to extend our thanks to the TLC Foundation for this generous 
gift.   

 

 

 

 

 

 


